
As I’m sure you are already aware, the Town of Gawler has implemented a new program called 
Community Connect, aimed at providing information and connection to Gawler residents, in 
particular to elderly and vulnerable members of the community who may find themselves socially 
disconnected during the COVID-19 crisis. 
  
The new Community Connect Newsletter is one of the ways that Council is providing information to 

community members. You can view the Newsletter here  

 
The Newsletter:               

• explains the restrictions 

• highlights what some community groups are up to 

• provides an update from Council’s Environmental Health Officers; and 

• provides information about rates, Council’s Home Assist program, the Community Connect 
program, the Library and more. 

  
We hope you enjoy the Community Connect Newsletter and please feel free to distribute amongst 
your networks. 
 
If you, or someone you know, requires information or practical assistance, contact the Community 
Connect program on 8522 9295, email communityconnect@gawler.sa.gov.au or go to 
www.gawler.sa.gov.au/communityconnect 
 
Kind regards, 
Ebony  
 
 
Ebony Steadman  I  Youth Development Officer 
TOWN OF GAWLER I PO Box 130 Gawler SA 5118  
Ph 8522 9295  l  Fax 8522 9212  l  Mobile 0499 800 805 
www.gawler.sa.gov.au 
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